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February 20, 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Perhaps we are over all the snow for this year OR maybe Mother Nature is just taking a breather, but let us  
enjoy the milder weather for a time.  
 
I have attached two letters concerning winter weather issues. One concerns answers to questions that some 
parents have raised about Distance Learning and the other concerns the school roof. Please be sure to read both 
thoroughly so that you are informed on these issues.   
 
As we get closer to the final part of the school year, I ask you to consider volunteering to serve on the Executive 
Board of the HSA next year. We will be in need of new leadership as three of our officers will be leaving and 
the office of President, Vice President, and Treasurer will be open.  In a few weeks I will be sending out notices 
asking you to nominate parents whom you feel should be considered for those positions. You may also 
nominate yourselves. Please also read the attached notice in this mailing on volunteering for other positions 
which need to be filled.  
 
Congratulations are in order for some of our students her at St. Stan’s. The third and fourth grade girls’ 
basketball team won 1st place in the St. Bart’s tournament last weekend and Madison St. Rose was chosen as 
MVP. Great job, girls! 
 
In addition, the following students received the top 4 places in the Knights of Columbus Substance Abuse 
Poster Contest, Caitlyn Hochron, Amanda Dembowski, Nawal Panjwani, and Jessica Kerekes. Congratulations! 
 
A reminder that Lent will begin on Ash Wednesday, March 5, with a school mass at 9:00 AM at which time 
ashes will be distributed. Please join us. 
 
Terra Nova testing will be held the week of March 10th.  Please be sure that your children eat a good breakfast 
and get plenty of sleep in preparation for the testing. Do not schedule any outside appointments or vacations at 
that time as students may make up tests only if they are out sick on days of the testing. 
 
Enjoy the warm weather… it may not last long! 
 
Regards, 
Mrs. Patricia Graham 
Principal 
 

 


